LUXULYAN SCHOOL

Luxulyan Bodmin Cornwall PL30 5EE Tel: 01726 850397 Email: luxulyanhead@lux.celtrust.org

Headteacher: Mr Nathan Cooper

CORNWALL EDUCATION
LEARNING TRUST

Admin/Trips/AshClassBodminandWenfordSteamRailway24

Dear Parents/Carers,

Friday 24th May 2024

ASH CLASS BODMIN AND WENFORD STEAM RAILWAY WEDNESDAY 12TH JUNE 2024

To enhance our transport topic this term, we have arranged a trip to Bodmin and Wenford Steam Railway for Ash class children. This will take place on Wednesday 12th June 2024.

During the day, the children will have two train rides and a chance to look round the stations and at the engines.

The children will be travelling to and from Bodmin by minibus and should be returning before the end of the school day.

We do, however, need to ask for a payment of £12.00 to cover the cost of the transport and train journey for each child.

Please pay on Parentpay by Thursday 6th June.

Children will need to bring the following:

A packed lunch

If your child would like a school packed lunch provided, this must be ordered in advance by date Tuesday 4th June. Please click/copy on the link below to order your child's school lunch or to let us know you are providing a home packed lunch.

https://forms.office.com/e/Xt6xvGmtx1

Children will need to wear:

• School uniform and suitable shoes

They will also need (in a small back pack)

- Waterproof coat
- Mid-morning snack
- Packed lunch
- Drink

Yours sincerely

Miss Allison Ash Class Teacher